
Language Arts:  

The students will be 

reviewing all concepts 
introduced this far in 

Kindergarten.  The 

students will be continuing 

through the alphabet 

working on letters Ii, Jj, Kk, 
and Ll.  Guided reading 

groups will be working 
together with sight words, 

stories, and word families. 

Spelling lists will begin in 
the next couple of weeks 

be on the look out for those. 

Math:  

We will be wrapping up 
our addition unit and 

introducing simple 
subtraction over the next 

two weeks.  The students 

will continue working on 
telling time by the hour and 

half hour. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We will begin to 

register for 

summer camp   

and 2019-2020 

school year on 

Monday, 

January 14th.  

More 

information to 

Follow.    

 

 Please 

remember to 

check your 

child’s folder 

and backpack 

daily.  This is 

very important. 

 

 

 

 Show and tell is 

Thursday January 

10th. 

 Our 100th day of 

school will be on 

Tuesday, January 

22nd.  Please 

watch for a note 

about our fun 

filled day! 

Notes to Parents: 

Weeks 21 & 22 January 7th-11th & 14th-18th, 2019 

Theme: Healthy Kids, Winter, & Penguins 

Kindergarten Knowledge 
Bobbie Noonan’s  

Child Care 

947 East Division  

Lockport, IL 60441 

(815)838-2855 
lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 

 Introductions:  

 Subtraction 

 Subitizing 

 Bits of Intelligence: 
Presidents 

Student of the Week: Parker 

Science: 

Over the next two weeks 

we will discuss the season 
changes as we head into 

winter.  We will discuss 
penguins and other arctic 

animals as well.   

Social Studies: 

These next two weeks will 

be spent discussing healthy 
eating habits, including the 

different food groups and 

habits to keep our bodies 
healthy including brushing 

our teeth exercising, and 
dressing appropriately for 

the weather so we don’t get 

sick. 

 

 

Have a Healthy Week! 

  

Ms. Tyrrell 


